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Vera Marie Asato Keiki Ohana Daycare Support Yes 

 
 
Comments:  

Chair Josh Green of the Human Service Committee 

Senate Bill 2875 

February 5, 2018 

My name is Vera Marie Asato. I'm a license Home Childcare Provider of over 15 years. 

I am in support of this bill. I feel that disclosing of information on what my insurance 
amount of coverage, whose my insurer's name, contact information and the effective 
dates for liability insurance coverage shouldn't be given to parents. When applying for 
license it is already been given to The Department of Human Service. To me this is way 
to much information were giving the parents.  Also, if we change, cancel, or termination 
of Liability insurance coverage we need to inform the parents/guardian's within 7 
business days.  I feel my licensing approval process should be between me and 
Department of Human Service.   It shouldn't be shared with parents. Just knowing I do 
have insurance coverage and that knowing I'm in compliance with the Department of 
Human Service rules. Should be sufficient for my parents.  

Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of this bill.  

Vera Marie Asato 

94-1023 Mawaho Street 

Waipahu, HI 96797 

808-688-2525 
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DEBORA ANN N 
KAIKALA 

1965 Support Yes 

 
 
Comments:  

I support the repeal language that requires child care providers to diclose a summary of 
information relating to liability insurance coverage to parents and guardians applying for 
child care at a child care facility.  With this in mind it will not open the doors for "all 
sorts"  for liability laws suits against child care providers.    
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Susan Shim Kuliouou Child Care Support No 

 
 
Comments:  
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Julie Pascua  Support No 

 
 
Comments:  

Senate Commitee on Human Services 

Subject: SB2875 Relating to child care providers 

February 3, 2018 

My name is Julie Pascua, and I am a concerned citizen, license home childcare 
provider. I am in support of SB2875 

Disclosing the amount childcare providers have, is private information. Given 
information to parents might provoke parents, (with the knowledge of the amount) to 
sue. Disclosing to the department of human services would be sufficient. 

Thank you for reading my testimony in strong support on this matter. 

Julie Pascua 

94-462 Kahuanani Street 

Waipahu, HI 96797 

808.258.7331 
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